
BERKSHIRE CENTRE CARAVAN CLUB. 

Minutes of a Zoom committee meeting held on 15th October 2024. 
 
The Chairman opened the meeting at. 7.33pm 
 
Present 
Chairman Phil Tidbury Committee Stuart Bradley 
Vice Chairman Mark Parker  Steve Moulds   
Secretary Jane Tuthill  Greg Saunders 
Treasurer Ian Grover  Judy Tidbury 
Rally Secretary Jo De’Ath                                                    
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

1. Apologies 

None – all joined the meeting. 

2. Christmas Party Rally 

A discussion was held regarding the pricing for the Christmas Party rally.  The site is available for 
the Thursday – no hall.  It was agreed to charge: 

 £49.50 Friday – Sunday (outfit with 2 adults) 
 +/- £12.50 Extra adults/singles
 £5 Child 
 £7.50 Thursday night 
 
Tasks were allocated: 
 Jane Food 
 Ian Printing and admin, website update 
 Mark Decorations 
 Steve Equipment and siting outfits 
 Stuart Siting outfits 
 Jo Children’s gifts, Facebook update 
 Lorraine Knitted gift for each outfit 
 Phil Contact all existing bookings to advise of price and extra night 
 
Jane pointed out that FM-Tags are closed in early November so the rally plaques will need to be 
ordered soon.   Action: Phil/Judy 

  
3. A.O.B 

a) Phil will check with the Shinfield Arms tomorrow about the seating arrangements for the 
Committee dinner. Action: Phil 

b) Jo has contacted Abingdon Cricket Club to change the date of the March Hare rally.  25-27 
April is available instead.  Jo will cancel the existing booking with Swiss Farm for that 
weekend. Action: Jo 

c) Jo said that Thruxton is not available for next year’s proposed rally. 

d) Ian is in the process of changing the banking arrangements with Barclay’s Bank to reflect 
the new signatories. 

e) Ian reminded the Committee that photos are needed on the website for the new 
Committee members. Action: New committee members 



f) Ian has started to make the changes to the website suggested at the last meeting. 

g) Mark said that Rebecca Newman (CAMC Governance Office) needs him to verify the Vice 
Chairman Box account. Action: Mark 

4. Next Meeting 

Wednesday 6th November at Padworth Village Hall at 7.00 pm 

 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting at 20.26 


